
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING RE:  PROPOSED INCREASE TO WATER & 

SEWER RATES  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a hearing will be held at 7:30 p.m. in Council 

Chambers of the Kenmore Municipal Building, 2919 Delaware Avenue, Kenmore, New 

York on Tuesday, May 29, 2025 by the Board of Trustees for the Village of Kenmore to 

consider, and possibly adopt, proposed water and sewer rate increases.  Under the 

proposal, beginning June 1, 2025, water rates would be:  Minimum (0 – 8,000 gallons) 

$35/quarter (no change).  The charge for water above the minimum would be at a rate of 

$6.10/1000 gallons. Effective June 1, 2025, the sewer rate would be $3.54/1000 gallons. 

There would be no change to the UTS or DEC surcharges. At the time and place stated 

above, all interested members of the public shall be heard. 

 

PUBLISHED BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES FOR THE VILLAGE OF 

KENMORE, NEW YORK.  

 

Dated: May 20, 2025    Kathleen P. Johnson 

      Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Kenmore 

 


